
The WCMBP system has been enhanced to allow Providers the ability to modify and 
resubmit initially returned (RTP) enrollment applications.
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WCMBP System Changes (Effective 03/28/2021)

Previously, if an enrollment application was returned to Provider (RTP) from the 
WCMBP System for any reasons, such as incomplete or missing information, the 
system did not allow providers to resubmit the returned application. Providers were 
forced to initiate a new enrollment and re-enter all the required information which 
proved to be a time-consuming process.
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